
 
 
 

Our Savior Lutheran School and Preschool 
  

Use of Student Photographs and Work 
 

 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
As part of the communication process, Our Savior Lutheran School and 
Preschool maintain forms of social media and websites on the internet.  These 
pages provide information about the activities of Our Savior Lutheran School, its 
employees, and students.  The pages can be viewed globally. 
 
This form officially documents that you are willing to release your child’s projects, 
photographs, video images, and/or voice recordings into the public domain.  
They may be viewed by anyone with access to the internet.  Group photographs 
may be used in social media or on a web page; however, your child’s name 
and/or individual photographs will not appear on the internet.  There is no 
monetary compensation for the use of these projects and/or images. 
 
Release 
 
I give my permission for my child’s projects, photographs, images, and/or voice 
recordings to be used as described above.  I willingly release them for use on 
Our Savior Lutheran School’s web pages and social media on the internet.   
 
 
Student name_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature___________________________________________ 
 
 
Date____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

This form must be completed. 
If you do not consent to the release, please fill out the form 

and write “NO” across the top. 
 
 


